
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2021

ZEN

FARMERS 
The children have enjoyed learning about their 
differences and similarities in comparison to their 
peers. This interest developed from our book ‘All 
about Diversity’, the children have enjoyed making 
self-portraits of themselves using loose parts, we 
explored the differences in how we look, dress, eat 
and different celebrations we take part in. 

LAMBS 
The children have been enjoying using their senses to 
explore, to help them gain a better understanding of 
the world around them. They have been taking part in 
forest school activities, collecting resources from their 
environment to use in activities around the room. The 
children have also enjoyed more risky play learning to 
manage their own risks while taking part in balancing 
games or when joining in obstacle courses. 

COMING UP 
We will be teaching the children about those less fortunate and collecting food for the Kashmir youth project’s 
food bank which is located in the Zen office building. Please send in a packet of rice, pasta, tea or tinned food. 

We will be taking the children to donate their items themselves. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
FRIDAY 10TH NOVEMBER 2021 - REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY

We will be dressing in red and creating poppy pictures. 
WC 15TH NOVEMBER 2021 - ROAD SAFETY WEEK

We will be learning about how to keep ourselves safe both at home, nursery and when 
outside in the community. 

FRIDAY 19TH NOVEMBER - PAJAMA DAY
£1 donation supports the RSPCA

WC WEDNESDAY 1ST DECEMBER 2021 - TOY RAFFLE – TICKETS £3
FRIDAY 10TH DECEMBER 2021 - NATIONAL CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY

Come dressed in your Christmas jumper. 
THURSDAY  16TH DECEMBER 2021 – FISHERFIELD WINTER WONDERLAND DAY

£4 a ticket, Christmas dinner, meet father Christmas, super Santa’s disco, dance 
competition and other fun stuff 

NURSERY CLOSES AT 1.00PM ON FRIDAY 24TH DECEMBER 2021 AND REOPENS 
ON WEDNESDAY 5TH JANUARY 2022. 


